

Construction Network, Incorporated (CNI) built our four story education building at the corner of Main Street and Matthews Avenue. It houses our education space for all children, bed babies through high school students.

For us, this was an extremely large and important project, and the entire process went remarkably well. I served as the primary contact person between our church, CNI and our architect. I was kept informed of progress as the building went up, as well as what to expect as far as next steps to be accomplished.

Every project of this size has questions and changes along the way, and ours was no exception. The regular meetings we had with CNI and our architect kept the project moving ahead to a high quality completion.

We are well satisfied with the finished building, and continue to enjoy using it. We would be happy to arrange an opportunity for anyone interested in constructing a new building to tour our facility.

Sincerely,

Ross Burton

Minister of Administration